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CITY HALL 
70 COLLIER STREET 
TEL. (705) 726-4204 
FAX (705) 739-4243 

July 6, 2017 

Ontario Heritage Trust 
10 Adelaide Street E. 
Toronto, ON M5C 1J3 

Dear Sirs: 

The City of 

BARBJE 
THE CORPORATION OF THE CITY OF BARRIE 

Legislative and Court Services Department 
"Committed to Service Excellence" 
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P.O. BOX 400 
BARRIE, ONTARIO 

L4M 4T5 

File: R01 

Re: PROPOSED ALTERATIONS TO A DESIGNATED PROPERTY - 147 TORONTO 
STREET 

On behalf of Barrie City Council , I wish to advise you that Council adopted the following resolution at its 
meeting held on June 26, 2017: 

17·G-188 That consent be granted in accordance with Section 33(3) of the Ontario Heritage Act to 
the property owners of 14 7 Toronto Street for the proposed alterations as described in the 
correspondence submitted by Ian S. Malcolm Architects on May 24, 2017. 

A copy of the correspondence from Ian S. Malcolm Arch itects dated May 24, 2017 is enclosed for your 
reference. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned, Dawn.McAlpine@barrie.ca 
or (705) 739-4204. 

Yours truly, 

Dawn rv,cAlpine 
City Clerk/Director of Legislative and Court Services 

DM/jkw 
Enclosure 



IAN S. MALCOLM ARCHITECTS 

174 Bayfield Street. Barrie ON, L4M 385, Tel: 705 726-2342, Email: ian@ismarchitects.ca 

May 24, 2017 

City of Barrie 

Planning Department/Heritage Committee 

70 Collier Street 

Barrie, ON 

L4M4T5 

Tel: (705)739-4220 

Fax: (705)734-4240 

By Hand 

CITY OF BARRIE 

RECEIVED 

MAY 2 4 2017 

PLANNING 
SERVICES 

Re: 147 Toronto Street - Maple Hill - Learning Jungle Daycare Barrie, Ontario 

To Whom It May Concern, 

The current owners of the Maple Hill Building located at 147 Toronto Street, plan on 

opening a daycare at this location in September. 

The scope of work includes: 

Exterior work: two fenced off playgrounds with astroturf and asphalt, all trees in this location 

will have dead branches remove, shutters that have fallen off will be reattached if damage they 

will be replaced to match existing, and exterior windows that have damage will be replaced with 

new glazing and/or trim to match existing. 

Interior work: fresh paint, flooring, there will be a few new rooms added, plumbing and electrical 

where require, and a fire alann system. 

It has been noted that all existing heritage items are to remain. 

Respectfully, 

Becki Krisko 

Interior Design Consultant 


